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This email is a deficiency notice for your annual report.  Your annual report is considered 
deficient until the following issue(s) are addressed: 
  

Page 5 of the company’s annual report fails to identify line quantities by exchange.  A company 
cannot simply report a state‐wide or generalized number. 

  
Please resubmit your revised annual report in its entirety if your annual report needs to be revised 
to correct the deficiency. Any revised annual report/response must be filed within the Missouri 
Commission's Electronic Filing and Information System (EFIS) using the identification number 
previously supplied upon your initial annual report submission to the Commission.   
  
Please be aware that per Commission rule 4 CSR 240-3.540(4) a company is required to respond 
within 20 days of being notified of a deficiency in a company's annual report.  Failure to respond 
within 20 days may subject the company to a penalty of $100 per day that it is late in filing a 
response to the deficiency.   
  
  
Kari Salsman    
Rate & Tariff Examiner 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
(573) 526-5630 
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